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I absolutely support this legislation and hope that more people can access electric 

bikes to get around in their communities quickly and easily. By increasing bike 

access, we reduce wear and tear on our streets, make streets safer for everyone, 

and reduce the need for using valuable space for parking garages or parking. 


